
PRESS RELEASE  

MILAN PCG Visits Rimini, Italy to Extends Mobile Consular Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Philippine Consulate General in Milan’s mobile consular team in action at 

Viale Guglielmo Marconi 34, Miramare di Rimini, Congregazione delle “Sorelle dell’ Immacolata” 

 Milan --- The Philippine Consulate General in Milan (Milan PCG) successfully 
conducted  mobile consular services (MCS) in Rimini, Italy on 25 and 26 June 2022.  It 
was the 8th full MCS of Milan PCG this 2022, in addition to passport releasing and ATN 
visits.  Milan PCG MCS is to intended  to pursue the  Department of Foreign Affairs’ 
campaign to bring the consular services closer to the people and most importantly to serve 
more people specially in distant cities and towns. 

Consul General Fernandez led the Consulate’s outreach team during its 2-day mission in 
Rimini, Italy.  She was supported by Milan PCG Consular team and representative from 
attached agencies such as SSS, POLO and OWWA.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milan PCG headed by Consul General Bernadette Therese C. Fernandez, led the mobile consular services 
in Rimini, Italy, in cooperation with the Sisters of the Mary Immaculate and the Filipino Community Leaders in 

Rimini, Ravenna and Forli, Italy on 25 to 26 June 2022. 

  



 

Ten (10) Rimini constituents took their oath taking ceremony as Filipino Citizens before Consul General 
Fernandez last 25 June 2022 in Rimini, Italy 

  

Consul General Fernandez and staff with the Sisters of Mary Immaculate. 

   

Milan PCG’s MCS serving the people of Rimini 

 


